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Our curriculum 

drivers are: 

C 
Community 

A 
Aspiration 

R 
Resilience 

E 
Empathy 

 

House Points Winner: Derwent 

Attendance Winners 

Class Winner: Beech 

Individual 100%: Georgia 

Whole School since start of academic year (96% expected) = 95.09% 

Whole School last week = 95.16% 

 

 

Welcome to this weeks newsletter 

Clubs Reminder 

All Clubs start this week, except Gardening Club, which begins on 

Monday 10th March. 

To avoid confusion, please ensure that whoever collects your child from 

school is aware that they are at a club 

 

World Book Day 

World Book Day is on Thursday 6th March. 

Children will be undertaking reading 

related activities. 

Children should wear normal school 

uniform. 
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Wrap Around Care 

We are really looking forward to Little 

Ducks starting before and after school 

provision. It will be starting here at 

Hemingbrough after Easter. Hopefully you 

will have seen the information already on 

Facebook too. 

Book Fair 

The Book Fair is on this week, starting tomorrow. All the children will have the opportunity to see 

the books available during the school day. 

If any books are ordered at home, please return the wish lists to school so that they can be 

checked against orders. 


